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Downie, Chelsea

From: Jack Easterbrook <jack.easterbrook@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 4:14 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: re Goleta Beach

Please be advsed that I do not support going ahead with this project without incuding The Friends  of Goleta Beach 
suggestion of looking at the placement of donated Palm Trees. NO WAY should the beach parking and utilities be moved 
wihout studyng the possibity fo using the Palm Trees. This would includ the Cities Study of the ocean rising. 
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